
WEATHER ADVISORY NO. 4 (FINAL)

For: Low Pressure Area (LPA)
Issued at: 5:00 AM, 08 August 2025

The Low Pressure Area (LPA) is now less likely to bring significant rainfall over Ilocos Region. However, isolated
rainshowers or thunderstorms may still be experienced over Northern Luzon due to localized thunderstorms.
PAGASA Regional Services Division will continue to issue local thunderstorm advisories, rainfall advisories, or
heavy rainfall warnings as needed.

With this development, this is the final advisory.
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